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2268 Mondragon Blvd.
Eagle Pass, TX 78852
Phone: 830.758.7004

Fax: 830.773.2731

Armando Cerna Elementary

TO:  Mr. Gilbert Gonzalez, Superintendent of Schools
FROM: Mrs. Sandra Lépez, Principal

DATE: October 24, 2017

RE: Recognition of 5™ Grade Teacher

Mr. Gonzalez,

Armando Cerna Elementary 5% grade student’s and myself are humbly requesting
recognition be given to Mrs. Jazmin Estrada, Mrs. Cristina Estrada, Ms. Kimberly Rodriguez,
and Mrs. Nereyda Dunn, Fifth Grade Teachers at Armando Cerna Elementary, for going the
extra mile as educators, during the next board meeting on November 14th.

Every October for the past 4 years 5th grade teachers have left their families and home to
organize a 3 day and night Science trip to Camp Forest Glen in Huntsville, TX for all 5th
grade students. It is an incredible outdoor learning science camp in which the activities are
directly related to Physical and Life Science TEKS. The teachers are on duty for 72 hours
straight. The parents have entrusted them with their child and they take that responsibility
to heart. Not only do they participate in the activities, but also help instruct the day and
night activities. They become health care workers, and ensure the students take their
needed medications, and also provide first aide. They take turns as night watchmen in the
lodge when the students are sleeping. Finally, they keep the parents constantly informed
sending messages and pictures on how their children are doing, and allowing each child to
call home, from their personal phone, before they go to sleep every night.

The parents, students, and administration want to thank the 5th grade teachers for going
above and beyond the call of the duties of an educator.

Sincerely,

P8 s

Sandra Lépez




